

To our TIMFL Family and Friends,



The executive is currently exploring the ability to provide a flag football season for this year as tackle football will not be an option due to health concerns related to the pandemic.

Our insurance provider is on board with our current plan. However, there are a few hurdles yet to jump. These include:

1. Field availability - Limestone District School Board is not allowing field booking until at least September. We are awaiting details from Upper Canada District School Board and the Algonquin and Lakeshore Catholic District School Board on their field availability. We anticipate fields causing an issue as turf fields will be expensive and likely difficult to book for the typical times the league has practiced and played games in previous seasons
2. Health Unit Requirements - To date, organizations have only been able to operate in 50 participant league/bubble. This could translate into operating with teams of 15 players, playing 7 vs. 7.
3. Contact Tracing - The requirements and the league's ability to meet them in terms of what is required to track/log, consult and any additional liability in the process.

We will continue to investigate our ability to provide a season. As we know more, additional communication will be provided.

Thank you,
TIMFL Executive